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Tuesday, February 28 
Program: Frogs on post cards  
Anne Harris will be speaking about her collection of frogs on post cards.  

 6:30 seminar about stamp collecting ideas.  Kevin Dixon will lead a                                                                                 

discussion about creative ideas on how he collects, mounts, and                                                                                    

arranges stamps. Come and share your collecting tips. 

 7:00 meeting, including the program and auction  

 Goodies provided by the Millers 

Tuesday, March 14  
 6:15 Board meeting 

 7:00 Stamp mixture meeting: Purchase stamps from worldwide collections that the club purchased in the past 

year. Many of the stamps are in Scott International albums and there are also many covers. Good deals abound! 

There is a new mixture  every month.  

Speakers wanted! 
The club is always looking for speakers who are willing to give a program.  Consider doing a short presentation about 

one of your collecting interests. Contact Jeff Wills to volunteer. 

Print your own stamp album pages  
The club owns two disks that you can use to print off stamp album pages from any country that produces stamps. The 

pages look very professional and are an economical alternative to buying albums because they allow you to print just 

the countries that you collect. (For example, if you collect a few British colonies, but not all of them, you can print just 

the ones that interest you.) Pages can be printed on 8 1/2” x 11” paper (cardstock works great). Club members can 

borrow disks for free from Ken Rehfeld, but they must be returned by the next meeting.  

 Share your ride! Do you need a ride? 

 Chuck Jones is our rides coordinator. Please call him at 321-7449 if you need a ride or can        

share one with another member.  

mailto:Larrymann02@aol.com
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27th annual John Arn Philatelic Symposium 

Moses Lake, WA, April 1, 2017 

Location: Best Western Lake Front Hotel & Conference Center in Moses Lake  

Friday evening, March 31 schedule: 

 Hospitality room opens at 5:30 PM 

 No-host dinner at the Super China Buffet II at approximately 7:00 PM 

Saturday, April 1 full-day program: 

 Philatelic presentations by Collyer Church from Bainbridge Island, WA; Larry Crain from     

Medford, OR; Tony Wawrukiewicz from Portland, OR; Michael Zak from Missoula, MT. 

 Clothesline exhibits 

 Silent and live auctions 

 Evening dinner 

More information: See the attached information about motels, costs,  and a                      

registration form. 

 

2017 Officers 

President            J Palmer   

Vice President          Jeff Wills 

Secretary                   Marilyn Miller 

Treasurer                  Ken Rehfeld 

Director                     Kevin Dixon 

Director                     Milt Maas 

Director                     Chuck Jones 
 

 

APPLE BLOSSOM 2017 

March 25-26  

Hilton Garden Inn, Airway Heights 

        Saturday, 10-5; Sunday, 10-4 

4 or more dealers (Hoeker Stamps, Bill Foreyt Stamps,                                                                                               

K & R Stamps, The Stamp Art, so far)  and a  newcomers’ table 

Free stamps, free parking  


